
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

INFORMATION BULLETIN BY TRILLIUM HEALTH PARTNERS 
 
Mississauga, ON - November 28, 2016 
 
The Senior Vice President, Patient Care Services & Chief Nursing Executive, Kathryn Hayward-
Murray, issued the following information bulletin today:  
 
“A charge of sexual assault has been laid against a nurse, who works at Trillium Health Partners 
(THP), Mississauga Hospital, Unit 6J Medicine/Oncology. 
 
We are working in full cooperation with Peel Regional Police (PRP) and the Colleges of Nurses 
of Ontario to ensure a full and timely investigation. Immediately upon learning of the alleged 
incident THP placed the employee on a leave of absence pending a full investigation. 
 
Our number one priority is patient safety and the delivery of high-quality care. We are taking all 
necessary steps to support our patients, their families, our staff and our community. 
 
Trillium Health Partners staff and physicians undergo thorough reference checks upon hiring 
and must be in good standing with their professional college. The hospital reviews each staff 
member’s standing with their professional college annually in order for them to maintain 
employment.  
 
If you have any questions or information please contact Trillium Health Partners’ Patient 
Relations at (437) 995-5220 or the Peel Regional Police at (905) 453-2121.”  
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Media inquiries, contact: 
Catherine Pringle 
Director, Communications 
(416) 358-7201 (mobile) 
Catherine.Pringle@trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
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